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Virtual Annual General Meeting Accessible to all Members  
 

Dear Colleagues: 
 
I invite you to attend our upcoming Annual General Meeting on September 12, 2020. This year, 
our AGM will be delivered virtually and is open to all members. The activities will be scaled back 
to accommodate a virtual format, however we aim to continue the important business of the 
NLMA and use this opportunity to debate resolutions and help the Association set policy that will 
shape our collective future direction. 
 
Register to Attend 
Delegates can register by clicking NLMA AGM 2020. Registration will close at 5:00 p.m. on 
September 11, the day before the AGM. To limit emails for those who will not be joining the virtual 
AGM, only registered delegates will receive relevant notifications and the link to participate.  
 
Resolutions  
Members are encouraged to submit resolutions by end of day Wednesday, September 9, 2020 for 
debate during the business session. Unlike previous years, where resolutions could be made from 
the floor, this year resolutions will only be accepted in advance of the AGM. Given the virtual 
format, it would be technically challenging to accept resolutions from the floor in an efficient and 
manageable manner. Movers of resolutions must join the virtual AGM with their seconder. 
Resolutions can be emailed to Lynn Barter, Associate Executive Director, at lbarter@nlma.nl.ca  
 
The 2021 AGM will return to its regular schedule in June. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Charlene Fitzgerald, MD, CCFP, FCFP 
President  
 

https://nlmaforms.formstack.com/forms/agm
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